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Damon, Jessica

From: Madore, David
Sent: Monday, March 7, 2022 12:12 PM
To: Damon, Jessica; Lavoie, Jessica
Subject: FW: Maine DEP - Request for Information

Hello –  
I have forwarded a copy of my response to ensure you are aware of the information I provided regarding the Bowden 
Point application request. 
Best, 
Dave 
 

From: Madore, David  
Sent: Monday, March 07, 2022 12:09 PM 
To: 'Kendra Caruso' <kendra.nicole207@gmail.com> 
Subject: Maine DEP - Request for Information 
 
Hello Kendra, 
Thank you for contacting the Department. In its current form, the application information you requested for a project 
proposed by Bowden Point LLC., was too large to send by email. DEP staff spent considerable time condensing the 
files for electronic transmission. My attempt last week to email the information to you was unsuccessful due to the size 
of the attachment. I noticed that those with Gmail accounts are the most affected.  
 
It is anticipated that a hard copy of the application will be available with the town and 
DEP by the end of the week, by appointment only. To view the document at DEP's Bangor office, please e-mail Jessica 
Lavoie at jessica.lavoie@maine.gov to arrange a time. There are limited hours of operation at the town, so I would 
recommend contacting them ahead of time if you plan to view the application there. 
 
The applications are still under review and have not yet been accepted as complete. If they are deemed complete for 
processing, the application and other documents for this project will be posted under "Major Projects before 
DEP" on the DEP's website at https://www.maine.gov/dep/projects.html. 
 
Best regards, 
David R. Madore 
Deputy Commissioner 
Maine Department of Environmental Protection 
(207) 287-5842 (desk) 
www.maine.gov/dep 
 


